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12th March 2020 

 

 
 
Dear Parents 

 

WATER FOUNTAINS 
 

Please can you be aware that as of Tuesday 10th March 2020 we have instructed the boys not to use the 

water fountains in school for drinking or filling up water bottles, to safeguard against any possibility of 

transmission of COVID-19.   

 

Please can you ensure your son brings a water bottle to school with enough water for the school day 

including Games/PE and sports fixtures.   

 

Please can we remind you that single use sports bottles are not allowed in the Sports Centre, for sporting 

activities or for fixtures.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mrs G Barry 

Matron 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


